
NOTICE OF PUBLIC AUCTION
This notice is to advise you that the Town of
Chesterton will hold a public auction of surplus
Town property on Wednesday, October 17,
2018 at 7:00 p.m. at the Chesterton Municipal
Complex, 1490 Broadway, Chesterton, Indiana.
Doors will open at 6:00 p.m.
Dated: September 25, 2018

Stephanie Kuziela, Clerk Treasurer
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